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recommends that these issues be addressed by the State party.

20. The Committee is concerned that many women have been disproportionately affected by poverty.
In particular, the very high poverty rate among single mothers leaves their children without the
protection to which they are entitled under the Covenant. While the delegation expressed a strong
commitment to address these inequalities in Canadian society, the Committee is concerned that many
of the programme cuts in recent years have exacerbated these inequalities and harmed women and
other disadvantaged groups. The Committee recommends a thorough assessment of the impact of
recent changes in social programmes on women and that action be undertaken to redress any
discriminatory effects of these changes.

21. The Committee sets the date for the submission of Canada's fifth periodic report as April 2004. It
urges the State party to make available to the public the text of the State party's fourth periodic report
and these concluding observations. It requests that the next periodic report be widely disseminated
among the public, including to non-governmental organizations operating in Canada.
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